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Hello! 

Welcome to our newsletter for 

Term 2. We hope everybody had 

a lovely half term. As we enter 

our Christmas term, we have lots 

of exciting activities planned. Our 

class activities will link to our 

class topic ‘Turrets and Tiaras’. 

Literacy 

This term in literacy, we will be 

focusing our learning around 

different texts and fairy-tale 

stories to engage the children 

with their writing. We will 

continue to use capital letters, 

full stops and finger spaces but 

will also be introducing 

adjectives and conjunctions in 

our writing.    

 
Read Write Inc (RWI) 

The children continue to 

impress us with their hard work 

and determination in their daily 

phonics lessons. The children’s 

books they take home are linked 

to the books they read during 

lessons so please read and listen 

to your child every day. This 

really supports children’s 

progression and fluency.  

Once your child has read, please 

could reading books be placed 

back in your child’s book bag to 

enable staff at school to read 

with children throughout the 

day. 😊 

 

Maths 

In maths this term, 

children will be developing their 

knowledge and understanding 

within addition and subtraction.  

The children will be looking at 

addition and subtraction using 

part part wholes, exploring fact 

families and number bonds to 10.  

Maths homework will be given out 

every Friday. This will be linked 

to the children’s learning in the 

week. Please can homework be 

returned by the following Friday. 

There are lots of useful maths 

games on this website for your 

child to access at home. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/mat

hs-games/5-7-years/addition-

and-subtraction  

 

 

 

Topic 

In history this term, children 

will be learning about Guy 

Fawkes and understanding why 

we celebrate fireworks night.  

In R.E, we will be exploring the 

Christmas story and of course 

everyone’s favourite part of 

the term, practicing for our 

Christmas nativity.  

Dates for the Nativity:  

Tuesday 10th December 2.20pm 

Wednesday 11th December 10.15 

am 

 Rainbow challenge 

The children will continue to 

complete rainbow challenges 

throughout the week based on 

their learning in: Literacy, 

Maths, Topic, Art and Fine 

motor skills.  

Children will be making their 

own Guy Fawkes, mixing paints 

to create a bonfire picture and 

written their own adjectives 

based around the story 

Rapunzel.  

P.E and Forest School 

P.E is on a Monday and 

Tuesday. Please could children 

have a set of plimsolls they 

could keep in school for these 

days or wear trainers to school. 

Forest school is on a Thursday. 

Please could children have a 

warm coat and named wellies in 

school on this day.  

Spellings 

Spellings will be set weekly on a 

Friday for children to learn over 

the week. They will be tested 

the following Friday. We have 

seen an increase in spelling 

scores so please keep practicing. 

😊  
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